
Fantastic news! Asian association conference 
 
Now, there are 9 nations that have sent us their intention to join this meeting. This is the beginning of 
WGP#1 Asia Series Championship which will have a minimum of 2-3 rounds in 2024. The nation 
associations that are interested in joining us are Thailand, Indonesia, Malaysia, Japan, South Korea, 
Cambodia, Singapore, Philippines and Brunei. 
 

We are looking forward to welcoming the representatives from Kuwait, Qatar, Laos, Oman, China, UAE, 
etc. Please contact Miss Sirin, WGP#1 Assistant Tournament Director, at sirin@jetski-worldcup.com by 
5 December 2023, 16:00 (Thailand Time) Please use the subject 'WGP#1 Asian Championship 2024' in 
your email. 
 

For those intending to join the meeting, please attach the official letter confirming your status as the 
national association issued by your government for verification. 
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